Residents can now sign up for weekly emails containing updates, news, and resources related to COVID-19!

Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS) has launched a weekly newsletter to provide updates on COVID-19 response and vaccine rollout in Wisconsin! This newsletter allows DHS to communicate directly with the public. It is encouraged for people to sign up to receive the newsletter, which is sent out every Friday.

What will be included in the weekly newsletters?

- -Vaccine Eligibility
- -Number of Vaccines Administered in Wisconsin
- -Key Updates
- -COVID-19 Resources
- -Links to More COVID-19 Information

You can register at the link below: \[ \]
<a href="https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/WIDHS/subscriber/new?topic\_id=WIDHS\_578">https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/WIDHS/subscriber/new?topic\_id=WIDHS\_578</a>

Share with your friends, family, business partners, and more!